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Alexander, Vitter Announce Grant Funding for Mansura 

 
(Washington D.C.) – U.S. Rep. Rodney Alexander and U.S. Sen. David Vitter 

announced today that Mansura will receive a USDA Rural Development grant totaling 

$150,690. 

The funding will be used to construct and renovate community sidewalks.  The 

project will be the first phase of Mansura’s downtown revitalization program. As a result 

of the project, access to as many as 15 businesses will be improved.  

“This project will enhance the appearance of the community, which I think will 

inspire the residents of Mansura to spend more time out enjoying their community,” 

Alexander said. 

“These renovations in the downtown area will provide improved access for 

customers to local businesses, boosting the local economy and marking an important first 

step in restoring vibrancy to the community,” said Vitter. 

- 30 - 
 
 


